
 

 

 

Pool Update at the YMCA 

WELCOME BACK! 
We are excited to announce the re-opening of our pool on June 12th, 2021! We know that our 

original date of June 1st was our goal, but we have come across a few minor setbacks. Our leadership 

team has been working hard to meet the state and local guidelines along with finishing up on our 

major renovation. At this time, the pool will open with part reservation and part first come first serve. 

To take advantage of the lap swim time with reservations you can start reserving your time on June 

11th. 

Each appointment is 55 minutes and limited to once a day per member. You may have more than 1 

person per lane if part of the same reservation.  

While everyone is excited to get back into the pool, we ask that you continue to be patient as we 

implement new guidelines and changes as we work through the pandemic. 

Side Note: Classes will start Monday June 14th and schedules will be out Friday June 10th. If you 

registered for swim lesson you will be contacted about refunds and or rescheduling.  

We look forward to seeing you in the pool soon!   


